
ATTENTION! 
The Village Hall Tennis Courts will be 

CLOSED Beginning Wednesday 
September 17th, 2025! 

 

Reconstruction of the court is 
scheduled to take 3-4 weeks with the 
court surface to cure over the winter. 

 

Final surface coatings will be installed 
in the Spring of 2026 

 

Contact Public Works at 952-767-6661 
with questions & more information. 


